
Mud to Marvel

with Barbara Campbell

G240135

January 7-21, 2024

Dear Participants,

I am looking forward to our January time together in beautiful northern New 

Mexico.  You should bring closed-toed shoes and snow boots as the weather can 

surprise us; think about a pair of slippers as well.  We often have sunny 

weather for hiking in the day, but it gets really cold once the sun goes down, and 

its always coldest before dawn;  it can also be snowy, icy, and muddy. (Our class 

room is warm so layers are best). Our activities with the clay will be 

adjusted according to the weather, but some of our 昀椀ring techniques require us 
to be outdoors.  

The studio has all of the tools and equipment we will need, but if you have 
special tools that you are enjoy or are accustomed to, feel free to bring them.  

You should label your personal items.

We will be working mostly in the daylight hours. While there will be activities 

some evenings and weekends and you will meet people, think about bringing 

your own activities. Remember, the  Ghost Ranch library is open 24/7!

Safe travels and I will see you in January.

Barbara

becampbell33@gmail.com 
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